
Linda Currie
Brooksville
LD 260
Dear Senator Carney, Representative Kuhn, and Honorary Members of the Joint 
Standing Committee Judiciary,
Until my state acknowledges in our Maine State Constitution that ALL its citizens in 
any protected class have equal rights before the law, many of the most vulnerable 
among us will not only feel invisible, but be exposed to discrimination curtailing our 
wellbeing and even our safety.  Protecting human and legal rights for ALL Mainers in
our foundational document ensures that these rights cannot be curtailed by future 
laws.  
Thank you for your kind attention.  I urge you to vote “Ought to Pass” on  LD260 and
thereby help to protect ALL your constituents and Maine citizens.
Respectfully,
Linda J Currie
Brooksville, ME
February 26, 2025


